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October 3, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Don Meyer, Roger 
Beebe 
 
RCSC Staff:  Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Guests:  None 
 
Introductions:  None 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the September 5, 2019 meeting 
was approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported on the current status of the 
Senior State Ladies Tournament being held at Lakeview Lanes.  Information on all upcoming 
scheduled tournaments are available at both Bell and Lakeview Bowling Centers.  There were 
some questions as to if the dressings of the lanes had changed and Randy assured the commit-
tee that no changes had been made in oiling of the lanes and tape readings had been done to 
confirm this. September 28, 2019 was the last Saturday No-Tap, which is being replaced by 
Colorama.  Colorama is colored pin bowling which offers everyone a chance to win no matter 
what their average. 
 
Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Don informed the committee that all tournaments and 
events are posted at every metro area bowling center. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President/Hall of Fame:  Roger reminded the 
committee that the annual fall meeting is scheduled for October 12, 2019 in Lakeview Social 
Hall #2.  Prizes, gifts and guest speakers are slated. Following the meeting a demonstration of 
new bowling balls by Ebonite will be at the Lakeview Bowling Center.  Member Bruce Lamb 
reported that the Sun City Hall of Fame Tournament was a huge success and the Doubles 
Tournament is coming up in November. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Discussion concerning out of area bowlers and the enforcements of rules and 
regulations was had.   League members will be informed of this information by their League 
Officers or Captains. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:40am. 
 
Next meeting:  November 7, 2019 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


